
 

 
 

Notice of Final Settlement 
 

Project #: NHPP 0253-074 
 

Project ID #: 23018 
 

In accordance with the notice provisions contained in 38-26-107 C.R.S. 1973, as 
amended, the Department of Transportation, State of Colorado has established 
December 17, 2024 as the date of final settlement with Ralph L Wadsworth/SEMA a 
Joint Venture in Weld and Larimer counties.  This project is located in Region 4.  
Project work consisted of widening a stretch of Interstate 25 express lanes CP 2-3 
between SH-66 and the SH-402 interchange to accommodate two general purpose 
lanes and one express lane in each direction.  All interchanges within the project 
limits will be rebuilt, which includes replacing the existing bridges. 
 
Claims containing a verified statement of the amounts due and unpaid must be in the 
form of a written affidavit and must be received by the Controller, Department of 
Transportation at 2829 W. Howard Pl., Denver, CO  80204 on or before 5:00 p.m. of the 
final settlement date above. 
 
 
Keith Stefanik, P.E., Chief Engineer, Department of Transportation. 
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